In view of the emergent situation due to COVID -19, in the larger public interest the interview
dated 26.03.2020 for the post of Scientist —C (Medical / Non Medical) and 27.03.2020 for the
post of Scientist B (Medical) is postponed. The date of interview will be announce in due course
of time. Candidates are requested to visit the web site of the Institute.



